
 

On October 29-31, 2012, the Ministry of Justice invited Dr. Alex 

Conte, UN Representative of International Commission of Jurists, 

to have speeches which focused on how the secretariat, 

government agencies and non-governmental organizations 

participate in the international review and training program of the 

national human rights report so as to conduct the review process 

in Taiwan. There were 280 people participated in this event, 

including 170 public servants of the central authority and 110 

people from NGO. 

  

 

 

 


